
National Surface Transportation Policy and Revenue Study Commission 

Public Session  

Friday, October 27, 2006 

 

Oregon Convention Center 

777 Northeast Martin Luther King, Jr., Boulevard 

Portland, Oregon  97232 

“Global Gateways”  

Harold Linnenkohl, Commissioner of the Georgia Department of Transportation and 

President of the American Association of State Highway and Transportation Officials  

Paula Hammond, Chief of Staff of the Washington State Department of Transportation 

Mary Olson, Vice President of the Port of Portland Commission  

Doug Tindall, Deputy Director of the Oregon Department of Transportation for Highways  

Hal Dengerink and Henry Hewitt, Co-Chairs of the Columbia River Crossing Task Force  

“Intercity Passenger Rail” 

Paula Hammond, Chief of Staff of the Washington State Department of Transportation 

Missy Cassidy, Director of Policy and Governmental Affairs for the Maryland Department 

of Transportation  

“Performance Based Management” 

Paula Hammond, Chief of Staff of the Washington State Department of Transportation 

Pete Rahn, Director of the Missouri Department of Transportation  

“Alternative Finance” 

Matthew Garrett, Director of the Oregon Department of Transportation  

Paula Hammond, Chief of Staff of the Washington State Department of Transportation 

Victor Mendez, Director of the Arizona Department of Transportation and Vice President 

of the American Association of State Highway and Transportation Officials  

John Horsley, Executive Director of the American Association of State Highway and 

Transportation Officials 


